
1 September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Mobile Phones/Technology

From the beginning of this term personal technology items including:

● Mobile phones
● Headphones
● Games consoles
● etc

Are banned from the school site. Students can, at their own risk, have a phone switched off and in
a bag and we will not be proactively looking for items.

We will be reminding students about this change during the first week of school and from the 12
September any item seen will be confiscated and can be collected from student reception at the
end of the school day.

This change has been made in light of ongoing issues and government recommendations.

Best wishes

Tom Humphrey
Head of Behaviour


